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Dear sir/madam.

Running a business during Covid has been tough. What makes it tougher is being harassed by rangers, revenue
raising. My business has been targeted receiving no less than four parking infringements even though the ranger
is aware the vehicle is for business use.

As a building owner I pay for parking. As a business  owner,  I need parking. Seems simple enough. Yet I get
no parking in front of my store which I need for constant deliveries. If my car is there for more than an hour, it’s
rare. But it is necessary as I can’t have staff running delivery bags into car parks which aren’t near the store.

Business owners need some leeway regarding parking and business operations. We need a parking permit for
food businesses that allows us to park where and when needed to ensure the survivability of our businesses.
Myself and other business owners are happy to meet in person to discuss.

Justin Crye

The hub gourmet pizza bar.
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